From: Richard, Philip E - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:54 AM
To: Richard, Philip E - DNR
Subject: FW: Clear Lake Circle C

From: Rahn, Matthew W - DNR <Matthew.Rahn@wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 9:24 AM

To: John E. Guhl <jguhl@sehinc.com>; Bruce K. Olson <bolson@sehinc.com>
Cc: Saari, Christopher A - DNR <Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: Clear Lake Circle C

John & Bruce,

Per our discussion on January 16, 2019, there are a few additional items that need to be addressed before the previously
implemented deed notice requirements can be extinguished, due to the soil sample collected from HP-1 at 12-16’ having
PVOC + N concentrations significantly higher than those reported at the time of closure.

e Vertical definition of soil contamination at or near HP-1

e Additional horizontal definition south of HP-1

If additional samples are collected and show that the soil contamination in HP-1 is an isolated area, then we should be
able to extinguish both the cap requirement and groundwater use restriction (which shouldn’t have been there in the
first place).

Once the additional data is collected, just submit that to the department as an addendum to your original request. An
additional fee will not necessary.

Mattlew W. Rabs

Northern Region Spill Coordinator / Hydrogeologist
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

223 East Steinfest Road, Antigo, Wl 54409

Phone: (715) 623-4190 Ext. 3110

Cell Phone: (715) 350-1121

Fax: (715) 623-6773
Matthew.Rahn@wisconsin.gov

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.






